
Statement on Global Witness Cerrado report 

ADM is fully committed to protecting and respecting the human rights of our employees, those within 

our value chain, and in the communities in which we operate, and our policies are strict and clear on 

these important issues. On November 3rd, we received a letter from Global Witness alleging that 

suppliers in our supply chain in Bahia had irregularities that violated the company´s policies in the area 

of human rights. ADM immediately opened an investigation to check these allegations within the period 

requested by Global Witness. The investigation did not find any non-compliance related to local 

legislation requirements or related to ADM´s policies from any of the suppliers with whom ADM has 

commercial relationships for sourcing commodities.  

 


